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July 31,2013

Ms. Courtney Avery

Administrator

Ilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, 2™ Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Subject: - Project 12-089
Riverside Medical Center North Campus at Frankfort

Dear Ms. Avery,

Riverside Medical Center is scheduled to appear at the August 13, 2013 meeting of the Illinois
Health Facilities and Services Review Board for the above referenced project.

Riverside respectfully requests deferral of this project to more fully assess the anticipated impact
of the newly insured population on our emergency department volumes.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Marga et 37’0%‘5/ 5.

Margaret Frogge

Senior Vice President, Corporate Strategy
815-935-7060
Margaret-frogge@riversidehealthcare.net

cc: Michael Constantino
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